
  
  

 
 

 

MEMORANDUM  

TO: DEANS, CHAIRS AND DIRECTORS 

FROM: TERESA DAWSON, DIRECTOR, LEARNING AND TEACHING CENTRE 

SUBJECT: CES ISSUES RESOLVED 

DATE: NOVEMBER 21, 2015 

CC: CES-ADMIN, SARAH BLACKSTONE, PAUL STOKES, GARRY SAGERT 

Dear Colleagues, 
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Thanks to all for their patience and again we apologise for any inconvenience.  

 

I am also pleased to let you know that a number of large scale requests to adjust the way the 

CES online system operates to better meet the needs of the campus are near to completion and 
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